Dear Shelley,

commitment to education made this moment possible for many of our deserving students. Thank you commencement, we truly felt the immense impact of donors like you, whose generosity and As our spring 2015 College of Health and Human Sciences graduates crossed the stage at Construction Management, which ensures future graduating classes will have access to scholarships, for your recent support of the Tom McMahon Memorial Scholarship fund in the Department of

unique hands-on learning spaces, and the opportunity to study alongside world-class faculty. Your

Dean, College of Health and Human Sciences investment in our students, faculty, and staff will have a lasting effect for years to come. with thanks eff McCubbin mank you to your

this wondurful scholawlap continue support of